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Prescription Policy 
 

According to New York State Law effective March 27, 2016 all 
prescriptions must be sent electronically through our certified system.   
We can no longer provide ANY patient with a written prescription. 
 
What this means to our patients is we must have a pharmacy of your 
choice stored in our computer in order to prescribe medication to the 
patient.  Please complete all information below or we will not be able to 
prescribe medications as of March 27, 2016.  Since there are several 
chain store pharmacies, such as Duane Reade, we must have the exact 
address. 
 
Patient Name:________________________________________ DOB:____________________ 
 
Pharmacy Name:_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Complete Address:_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Pharmacy Phone Number:____________________________________________________ 
 
All prescriptions will be sent to the pharmacy listed above.  If you 
change your pharmacy please notify us before any medications can be 
sent in.  Otherwise you will be responsible for picking up your 
prescription at the pharmacy you have listed above.  The new law 
requires us to select a pharmacy when prescribed therefore it must be 
accurate. 
 
All prescriptions will be electronically prescribed during office 
hours only.  Please request your medications between 9am-4pm 
Monday to Friday. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation with this transition and thank you 
for selecting our office to provide you with your health care needs. 


